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July 25, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform you of a change to the country of origin of Littelfuse Protection Relay product 
series SE-105, SE-107, and SE-325 from Canada to USA. There will be no effect on product form, 
fit or function.  This change will take occur in the next 60 days, dependent on order demand. 
 
Please call or email your local Littelfuse representative or inside sales representative if you have 
any questions or concerns about the transition. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Dean Katsiris 
Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 


